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Skittles Evening 2007

First up is news from Mike Ebdon about the Skittles evening at Hoburne Holiday Park, Highcliffe, on Friday 21st September 2007.  He writes, 55 people attended and a jolly good time was had by all. The food provided by Hoburne was very good with a choice of either chicken and chips or cheese salad. We even had certificates produced for members of the winning team.  People enjoyed the event so much that we have had lots of requests for another so I have arranged another one for Friday 28th March 2008.

Many thanks to all who helped and donated items for the raffle which raised nearly £80.00 for the funds and a grand total of £300.00 for the evening after all expenses –very good indeed!  A special thank you to my wife Maureen for doing the bulk of the arrangements and a big thumbs up to Hoburne for making the evening such a success and so enjoyable.  (Thanks to you Mike for all your efforts on our behalf- the editor).

The second item from Mike is not so happy.  We all remember Vince Lister as the man who put together the sponsored fishing competition, he has unfortunately died. We send our condolences to his family.

Buddy System

This is from Gaynor so pay attention!!

· Have you a genuine interest in people?

· Are you a good listener?

This year we are launching an ICD buddy system.  The buddy will be used to provide support via the telephone or hospital visits to individuals awaiting and following an ICD.  

The ICD Buddy will be someone who has an understanding of the issues facing someone who has or is going to have an ICD. This system will provide the opportunity for people to speak to someone who has been through a similar experience and who will listen to their concerns and anxieties.  All contact will be co-ordinated by the Arrhythmia Nurses. 

All prospective buddies will be expected to undergo listening skills training.  If this sounds like something you are interested in please contact the Arrhythmia Nurse Specialists.

BAD 2008 Dates for your Diary

Support group Meetings 

· Monday 3rd March 

· Monday 7th July 

· Monday 3rd November 
Social Events 2008

Friday March 28th Skittles Evening

Hoburne Holiday Park, Highcliffe.  Meal choice chicken and chips or cheese salad.  Tickets cost £10.  If interested please contact Mike Ebdon on (01202) 484373 by the 3rd of March.  Due to the popularity of the last years event we advise you to book early.  

Friday 19th September 

We would like your votes on what you want to do on this night.  The committee have narrowed it down to three options:

Music Quiz



(
Race night



(
Music Quiz and Race night
 
(
Please tick the box with your choice and return to the arrhythmia nurses at Bournemouth hospital.  More information about this event will be posted in June’s newsletter.

If you have any ideas for future BAD meetings or social events please contact the Arrhythmia Nurse Specialists on: 
Tel:
(01202) 726154

Email:arrhythmia.nurses@rbch.nhs.uk
If you have a tale to tell or any ideas for future newsletters please email John Peskett:-  
jpeskett@ntlworld.com
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